
 

 

Minutes of Big Bad Wolf Childrens Theatre Company 

Monday 18th February 2019 

 

Present: Agnes, Louise, Paul, Candice, Gillian S, Susan, Stuart, Lynne, Heather, 

Gillian W, Gemma, Sandra 

Apologies:  Gordon, Diane, Brendan 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM ACTION  
 

Welcome and previous 

minutes 

Minutes were agreed by Candice and seconded by Susan 

 

 

 

 

 

Correspondence 

There is an offer from someone graduating from Uni to help 

produce this years programme free of charge. Agreed this would 

be helpful   

 

Louise and Gillian S to attend Alloa Musical Players -Urinetown 

Treasurer  

 

Gemma confirmed funds okay at the moment, still a few bills to 

pay  

Fundraiser  

 

Louise reminded everyone there is fundraising night out 

organised at the Three King on 22nd November  

Footloose  Photos will be ready soon  

 

DVDs should be ready for starting back in August/September 

 

Programme sales were up from last year 

 

Still to enter programme to NODA for competition 

 

Charity collection from Footloose a lot less than previous years 

 

Ticket sales competition won by Greg and Ross Sinclair 

 

Survey Monkey to be sent out to all cast members to complete 

before debrief meeting to find out thoughts from the company 

on show, rehearsals etc. 

 

Discussions around how to increase ticket sales for next year – 

possibly set up a mini parents committee to purely concentrate 

on the promotion of ticket sales    

Production Team Concerns over running time for rehearsals and things being a bit 

close to the wire this year 

 



Friday night rehearsals discussed – things need to be tightened 

up, and are they worthwhile for full cast to be there  

 

Discussions to be carried out in relation to members of the 

production team promising parts 

 

Audition feedback sheets to be sorted for future cast auditions  

AOB  

 

Must ensure a fire drill is carried out for backstage people next 

year in the Town Hall 

 

Ronnie Davidson – due 20yr NODA next year 

 

Could we possibly share workshop? - agreed no as not enough 

room, we are willing to share props though 

 

Discussion re looking for new premises, but for the rent we pay 

we probably wouldn’t find anything big enough 

 

Audition dates for new members booked for 11th and 12th May 

2019 

  

Next meeting – February 25th 2019  
 

 

 


